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A one-day workshop report Electronics Department  
 

24/03/2022 
A one-day workshop was conducted under the leading university 

on behalf of the Electronics Department- 
 

A one-day workshop on "Recent Trends in Electronics" was 
organized by the Department of Electronics in the college. 
 
In the morning session in the said workshop, Dr. M. S. Patil, 
Vivekananda College, Kolhapur, while guiding, explained how 
important various solutions of electronics are in our lives. 
 
In the afternoon session Dr. K. D. Attar, D. New. College, Kolhapur, 
while expressing their interest, gave information about robotics, 
physiology and other electronics solutions. 
 
Inauguration Dr. Principal V. S. Dhekle's presence ended. In his 
presidential address, he touched upon various solutions on the subject 
of electronics. 
 
Welcome and Introductory Prof. D. A. Yadav did. 
 
Sutra Sanchalan Pvt. P. B. Mattikalli did. In the said workshop Prof. 
Mrs. T. R. Yadav, Prof. Mrs. H. Vi. Chavan, Prof. Mrs. S. S. Ghat and 
Prof. S. Vi. Khot actively participated. Around 75 students benefited 
from this workshop 
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